
   

             
            

              
      

            
         

                
             

  
               

         
               

          

                
     

              

  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Cambridge Public Schools is participating in a federal program available to select schools as 
part of the National School Lunch and School Breakfast Program called the Community 
Eligibility Provision (CEP). In a CEP school, all students receive a nutritious breakfast and lunch 
at no cost, regardless of family income. 

Cambridge Rindge and Latin, all upper schools (CSUS, PAUS, RAUS, and VLUS), Fletcher 
Maynard Academy, and Kennedy Longfellow qualify for the CEP program. 

● If your student(s) does not attend a CEP school, you are encouraged to fill out a Free 
and Reduced-Priced Meals Application for your family if you believe you will be eligible 
based on income. 

● If you have students at both CEP and non-CEP schools, it is recommended that you fill 
out a Free and Reduced-Priced Meals Application for your household. 

● If your child transfers from a CEP school to a non-CEP school during the school year, 
you are encouraged to complete a Free and Reduced-price meal application. 

ALL students in MA continue to receive meals at no cost for the entire 2022-2023 school year, 
regardless of CEP or income status. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Food & Nutrition Office at (617) 349-6858. 

Sincerely, 

Cambridge Food Services 


